Verulam House Nursing & Residential Home
Verulam House, Verulam Road, St Albans, Herts. AL3 4DH
T: 01727 853991 F: 01727 855059

Dear All,
14.1.22

We have had an updated review by HCC regarding opening the home to visitors
following the outbreak.

We have had 2 positive results for staff from the last round of testing, so we
are now closed until 28.1.22.

We continue with whole home testing next week and once all results from
residents and staff are negative, we will be reviewed regarding re opening to
visitors.

Essential care givers can continue to come into the home, please ensure you
carry on with the same testing procedure.

Residents will only be allowed out to be taken for a walk in the fresh air,
they are not allowed any visits indoors.

Window Visits and Face Time can still be arranged as normal.

Thank you for your support and co-operation and hope to see you in the home
soon.

Kind Regards,
Debbie and Pam
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